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From: Jarosław Socha <rlsocha@cyf-kr.edu.pl>

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 6:28 PM

To: Forest Research: Open Access

Subject: Re: [ACK-ESET-SPAM] Please let us know your decision

Categories: Red Category

Dear Shivani Kashyap, 

 

Thank you for your kind e-mail. It is real award for me. I would take delight to continue as editorial board member of 

Journal of Forest Research. 

 

Best regards, 

Jaroslaw Socha 

 

 
=========================================================== 

Jaroslaw Socha 

Professor at Department of Biometry and Forest Productivity 

Faculty of Forestry 

University of Agriculture in Krakow 

Al. 29-listopada 46/409 

31-425 Krakow, Poland 

TEL  : (0 48 12) 662 50 11 

E-mail: rlsocha@cyf-kr.edu.pl> 

http://wl.ur.krakow.pl/pracownicy.html/1217 

=========================================================== 

 

 

W dniu 2015-10-14 o 14:25, Forest Research: Open Access pisze: 

Dear Dr  Jarosław Socha, 

  

Greetings from the Journal of Forest Research! 

  

We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an 

Editorial Board. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like 

you. We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required.  

  

We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the 

work load will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 

  

Kindly mail us your valuable decision at earliest 

  

Thanks and Regards 

Shivani Kashyap  

Editorial Coordinator 
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